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From: "Tony Cooper" <carlsagan31@ymail.com>
Subject: Santa Fe and Ichetucknee Rivers Draft Recovery Strategies

Date: Sep 11, 2024 at 11:56:02 PM
To: "OWP_rulemaking@floridadep.gov" <OWP_rulemaking@floridadep.gov>

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or

responding to this email.
To Whom It May Concern,

I am reaching out about the draft recovery strategies for the Santa Fe and Ichetucknee Rivers. I am asking
that you alter these plans to severely limit the amount of permits given that affect them as well as reduce
the amount of years they are allowed to be in effect by 5. I also ask that these rivers be allowed to flow as
much as possible otherwise.

With All Due Respect,

T.C.

Tallahassee, FL
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